
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 17h May 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Staffing News 

 

Mrs Barnett is returning from ma-

ternity leave after half term and 

will be teaching RBH for the final 

half term of the year. She has been 

in school getting to know the chil-

dren over the last few weeks. 

 

Mrs Barnett will be teaching RBH 

from Tuesday to Friday and Mrs 

Johnson will teach the class on 

Mondays. The children already 

know Mrs Johnson from Out and 

About and she is also an experi-

enced reception teacher. If you 

have any questions please don't 

hesitate to ask a member of the 

team.  

 Forest School  
 

 

Here are the groups for 

Forest School for next 

Monday... 

 

 

Please make sure that your 

child has their own named 

welly boots. 

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Remi-Rose  

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Alfie  

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Mayleigh  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Luca T 

Quinn  

Theo W-F 

We have been assessing your 

child’s phonics progress. We will 

send home the sounds and  tricky 

words  they do not yet know. 

Please practise these at home. The 

end of year expectation is  that 

your child will be able to read a 

simple sentence in-

dependently. Thank 

you for your support 

in helping us to 

achieve this.  


